

September 26, 2008

Mr. Ty A. Tyler Operating Manager Member Oklahoma Land Company LLC 5101 South Shields Oklahoma City, OK 73129

Re: Mandatory Carriage Election

KTUZ-TV, Oklahoma City DMA

Dear Mr. Tyler:

We received KTUZ-TV's letter, postmarked August 29, 2008, electing mandatory carriage. DISH Network accepts your election and looks forward to carrying KTUZ-TV during the upcoming cycle commencing on January 1, 2009 and ending on December 31, 2011.

DISH Network will carry KTUZ-TV so long as the station does not substantially duplicate the programming of any other station within the market and complies with all federal must carry regulations, including the delivery of a good quality signal to the local receive facility.

DISH Network reserves the right to reject those stations that fail to deliver a good quality signal. Please contact Kip Wilcoxson, Engineering Manager, at (307) 633-5483 or Kip.Wilcoxson@EchoStar.com should you anticipate signal delivery issues or have any questions about the minimum technical standards.

Sincerely,

Stacey Conway

General Manager

/snc